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Dear 3rd grade families,
Happy New Year!!!! I am looking forward to seeing your wonderful children on Monday. I have really missed them. Here is what we are up to this week…

Reading/Grammar:  This week our Harcourt story is Papa Tells Chita A Story and our reading focus skill is summarizing. We continue our AR incentive program and trying to reach our class goal of 10 million words by the end of the year. 
Writing: We will be setting our goals for 3rd quarter and designing plans on how we will reach those goals. We will then utilize our new netbooks and the program Powerpoint to display these goals. These powerpoints will be shown at Anthem School’s Open House on January 19th. We will also focus on using juicy adjectives in our writing this week. 
Social Studies: Our next social studies unit requires a time machine! Students will design time travel machines that will help take them back to various important times and events in history. This week we travel back more than 2500 years to learn how Ancient Greece and Rome helped to define our current government and legal system.
Math: This week we take math in a totally different direction with lessons on solids and shapes. We will investigate various solid figures and lines/line segments. Next week we begin our math fact program called Rocket Math. See next week’s newsletter for more information on how you can help with this fact program.
 Info to know: 
- January 7th is an early release day for staff development.
- January 10th is our student teacher, Mrs. Davidson’s, first day. Please help us make her feel welcome at Anthem School.
-  January 19th the Anthem Staff will be putting on an Open House. We hope you will join us and see the cool things we will be working on 3rd quarter.
Respectfully,
Mrs. Peterson

